


 
As Kāinga Whenua loans are provided by Kiwibank, applicants must also meet Kiwibank’s lending 
criteria. Kiwibank make assessments on a case-by-case basis, according to the applicant’s 
circumstances. I invite you to contact Kiwibank if you would like more information about these criteria.  
 
I also refer you to the Kāinga Whenua booklet on the Kāinga Ora website here: 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/assets/Home-ownership/Kainga-Whenua-brochures/Kainga-Whenua-Loan-
Brochure.pdf  
 
On 19 May 2022 the Government announced as part of Budget 2022 that the Kāinga Whenua Loan 
cap was increasing from $200,000 to $500,000. The increase, which became effective from 1 June 
2022, provides more choice and opportunities for people building, relocating, or purchasing a home on 
Māori land.  
 
I trust this information is helpful. Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases its responses to 
official information request where possible, and our response to your request may be published at 
www.kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal information 
removed.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 

 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations  
 
 

 

 

 




